
 

 

Softball Tryouts for the 2024-25 school year will be held on August 19th and 20th from 

11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at the softball field behind Cass Junior High. All girls trying 

out are expected to bring their own equipment.  

Please remember that your child must have an updated IHSA/IESA Pre-participation 

Examination on file to try out. The physical must be dated within the last 365 days of 

the tryout date of August 19, 2024.  

If you have any questions or if your child is interested in trying out, please contact 

Coach Danielle Hosman at dhosman@cassd63.org. 

https://www.ihsa.org/documents/sportsMedicine/2014-15/Pre-participation%20Examination%20041114.pdf
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